
U.S. HIGHWAY 385  
CONSTRUCTION 
PENNINGTON-LAWRENCE COUNTY LINE TO SHERIDAN LAKE

What is the U.S. Highway 
385 construction project?

The South Dakota Department of 
Transportation (SDDOT) is reconstructing a 
portion of U.S. Highway 385 between the 
Pennington-Lawrence county line and the 
south end of Sheridan Lake (Calumet Road). 
Phase 1 (Pennington-Lawrence county line to 
the north end of Pactola Dam) construction 
took place in 2024, and surfacing is scheduled 
to take place in 2025. Phase 2 (south end of 
Pactola Dam to south end of Sheridan Lake) 
construction will take place in 2025 and 2026, 
with final surfacing scheduled for 2027.
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 South Dakota Department of Transportation

@SouthDakotaDOT

https://www.us-385.com          Connect@us-385.com

STAY IN TOUCH!

2025/2026 Construction Highlights (Phase 2)

CLOSURES: 
C: Sheridan Lake Road to Be Still Road
D: Be Still Road to Calumet Road
E: Pactola Dam to Taylor Ranch Road
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FREE TEXT ALERTS: Text “US385” to 605-566-4041

Subscribers can unsubscribe at any time.


